George Keller
Executive Director
United Nations

New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. George Keller

We permit ourselves to forward this inquiry to UN Global Compact for a change of
the date of presentation of our annual Communication on Progress (COP).

CPH City & Port Development is bound by the statutory requirement for social re-
sponsibility reporting, and, under the Danish Annual Report Act, we are required
to account for our efforts in the area of social responsibility in connection with
our Annual Report. Under the Act, we are entitled to use the annual COP in the
statement of our Annual Report.

Currently, we report to UN Global Compact every year on 22 October, and our ac-
counting period is 1 January to 31 December. We would like to adjust the COP pe-
riod in accordance with our accounting period. We therefore permit ourselves to
apply to UN Global Compact for permission to move our reporting date from 22
October to 31 December with effect for 2012.

Thank you in advance for your understanding.

Yours sincerely

>

ens Kramer Mikkelsen
anaging director
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